
Bruce  and  Kris  Jenner
Announce Their Separation

By Kristyn Schwiep

Reality TV stars Kris and Bruce Jenner have finally confirmed
their separation.  According to People, the couple has been
avoiding rumors of their rocky relationship.  Kris told People
in  July,  that  the  couple  had  a  “pretty  fabulous
relationship.”  The couple, who were married for 22 years,
have not filed divorce papers and keep in touch every day. “We
will always have much love and respect for each other. Even
though we are separated, we will always remain best friends
and,  as  always,  our  family  will  remain  our  number  one
priority,”  the  pair  told  E!  News.

What are some ways to work on your troubled marriage?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Keeping a marriage healthy can be tough after 20+ years of
marriage. So what are some ways you can work on a troubled
marriage? Cupid has some advice:

1. Communicate: You and your partner need to sit down and
communicate your feelings and emotions. Try making a list for
each other of what you think is wrong with your marriage and
ideas for your two to improve on your relationship.  Talking
about your feelings can be difficult, but talking through your
problems needs to be done so you are aware of what is going
on.

2. Listen: Communicating may seem like the hardest part of
fixing a troubled marriage, but listening is even tougher.
 Make sure that you listen to what each other are saying.  If
you don’t listen, you won’t get anything accomplished.

3.  Plan:  Make  a  plan  with  your  partner  once  you’ve
communicated and listened to each other. Making a plan will
provide a path so that you can sort out what was wrong in the
first place and help you work on the problem areas.

What are some ways to work on a trouble marriage? Share your
thoughts below.


